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      TO ALL OUR MEMBERS:

[bookmark: _GoBack]MEETING AT LCPC, MOHALI

The newly elected unit of SBI Officers’ Association, LCPC, Mohali under the leadership of Com. Jaswinder Aulakh, Chairman and Com. Pankaj Sharma, Secretary invited the Circle Leadership to visit LCPC, Mohali on 12th January, 2017 and provided an opportunity to representative to interact with the members of one of the biggest unit of the Circle.
The enthusiastic comrades of LCPC, Mohali welcomed the Circle team of SBIOA, Chandigarh Circle led by Com. Sushil Kundra, President & Com. Deepak K. Sharma, General Secretary and Chandigarh Module Team led by Com. C. S. Nanda, Zonal President & Com. Vijendra Trighatia, Dy. General Secretary by garlanding them and offering bouquet amid raising slogans of unity and Zindabad.  
Com. Sushil Mahajan, AGM, LCPC, Mohali presided over the meeting.  The meeting was attended by Com. Vipan Berri, Secretary Finance, Com. Ajay Gaipuria, Organising Secretary and all the members posted at LCPC Mohali. 
Com. C S Nanda, Zonal President congratulated and welcomed Com. Sushil Kundra and Com. Deepak Sharma for their elevation to the posts of President and General Secretary respectively. Com. Deepak Sharma thanked the members for their warm welcome and congratulated the newly elected unit of LCPC. He complimented Sh. Sushil Mahajan and his team for ensuring a cordial atmosphere by treating the entire workforce as a team and partners in the growth. He apprised the members with latest developments at Industry, Bank and Circle level. He impressed upon the need of organizing such meetings on regular basis and participation of each and every member in all the organizational activities to ensure success in all the endeavors. 
Com. Vijendra Trighatia, DGS, Chandigarh Module showered all the praises to Circle Leadership. Com. Jawinder Singh and Com. Pankaj Sharma assured the leadership that entire membership of LCPC will actively participate in all the activities of association. 
Com. S.S. Chokker, Chief Manager, presented Vote of Thanks. He conveyed his thanks to the leadership for sparing their valuable time and congratulated all the members for making the meeting a grand success. 
Com. Jaswinder Aulakh and Com. Pankaj Sharma deserves all appreciation for convening the meeting in a befitting manner.
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